
From: Reshma Soni  
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2019 7:58 PM 
To: Richard Superfine 
Subject: MCC 50th anniversary event - invitation 

 
Dear Rich, 
 
As we briefly discussed today, I was invited by the President of the Muslim Community of Chicago (MCC) 
to their 50th anniversary dinner event on Saturday, September 21, 2019, in Skokie, as a guest of honor in 
my role as City Comptroller and met the guidelines under the “Reasonable Hosting” provision within the 
ethics code.  I did not receive any gifts. 
 
Please let me know if you need further details. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Reshma Soni 
Comptroller 
City of Chicago 
Department of Finance 
 


